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OTTER TAIL POWER COMPANY 

Docket No: EL22-025  

Response to: SD Public Utilities Commission   

Analyst:  Brittany Mehlhaff 

Date Received:  October 07, 2022 

Date Due:  October 24, 2022 

Date of Response: October 20, 2022 

Responding Witness: Stuart Tommerdahl, Manager, Regulatory Administration, 218 739-8279 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Data Request: 

Provide the levelized cost per MWh of the Hoot Lake Solar project with assumptions used for 

Minnesota modeling and assumptions used for North Dakota/South Dakota.  

Attachments: 0 

Response: 

See Attachment 1 to Otter Tail’s response to DR SD-PUC-01.01. Specifically, Page 15 

(PDF Page 17), third paragraph that begins with, “A 100 percent Minnesota allocation…” 

Also, see Otter Tail’s response to DR SD-PUC-01.03. 




